
Dear Parents/Carer 

Welcome back! I hope that you all had a great Easter 

and enjoyed time together. I’d like to welcome Miss 

Winston and Mrs Beeby to the team here at Isaac 

Newton. Mrs Beeby is our new Assistant Headteacher, 

taking over from Mrs Dickson and Miss Winston is our 

new Year 5 teacher. We are all thrilled to have them on 

board and I know that everyone will make them feel 

very welcome!  

 

The children are already enjoying their new themes 

here at school which are as follows: 

 
Reception: Cheeky Chicks 

Year 1/2: Go Wild 

Year 3/4: Our Wonderful World 

Year 5/6:  The Alchemist  

 

I know that the teachers have lots of exciting lessons 

and experiences planned and I look forward to seeing 

all of the fantastic work that the children will produce 

over this next term.  

 
This week the school received a phone call from a 
member of the public who wanted to say thank you to 

some of our pupils (who we later found out were in 
Years 4 and 6). She said that she had fallen over by the 
Co-op and hurt her leg and a group of boys from Isaac 

Newton, who were walking home after school, crossed 
over the road to help her. She was very grateful for 
their help and kindness and I would like to say how 

proud we all are of the boys for what they did! Caring 
for one another is very much part of our ethos here at 
Isaac Newton and it is great to see our children 

demonstrating our school values out in the community. 

Chris Heathcote 

 

Headteacher 
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 The weekly news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham 

Golf Success 

Our Year 4 golf team scored a ‘hole in one’ with their 
performance at the Grantham tournament yesterday. 

The children had to take part in a number of different 
games based on golfing skills such as putting and 
chipping. All of the points were then added together 

for each team with Isaac Newton finishing a fantastic 
first place! 
Well done to all the children involved - you did us all 

proud. We now have to wait and see if we have 
qualified for the county finals. 

WhatsApp 

It has been brought to our attention that there have 

been a few issues involving What’sApp over the 
holidays, where children have been sending unkind 
messages to one another. Our Key Stage Two children 

have had an assembly this week about the dangers that 
WhatsApp can pose when used inappropriately and the 
impact that sending unkind messages can have on other 

people. They were also reminded that since May 2018, 
the minimum age for using What’sApp is 16 and 
therefore shouldn’t be used by Primary School 

children. Attached to the newsletter is a guide for 
parents about this messaging app. Please can we urge 
parents to monitor closely what their children are doing 

online to help keep them safe and to ensure that they 
using technology responsibly. 

Facebook and Twitter 

 

Don’t forget that you can 

follow us on Facebook and 
Twitter.  We use both platforms to let you know of 
any significant updates during the week and also to 

show what has been going on in school.   



Dates For Your Diary: 

8th May Year 3 visit to Skegness Aquarium 

9th May Year 4 visit to Skegness Aquarium 

6th June Year 6 visit to Belvoir 

17th June Year 5 visit to Rutland Castle 

18th June Year 6 visit to Harry Potter Studios 

1st July Year 2 visit to Twycross Zoo 

2nd July Year 1 visit to Twycross Zoo 

10th July Years 3- 6 Sports Day 

12th July 
EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 Sports 

Day 

Year 6 SATs breakfast  

All year 6 children are invited to have their breakfast 
here at school on 13th, 14th, 15th and 16th May.  They 

may arrive at school at 8:15.  This will allow them to 
settle into school promptly in readiness for the SATs 
tests that week.  If your child does not wish to attend 

then please ensure that he/she arrives punctually as we 
cannot begin the SATs until every pupil has arrived. 
 

SATs week 

This Year the pupils in Year 6 will take their Standard 

Attainment Tests (SATs) on the following dates.   

We do not want the pupils to become stressed or 

disenchanted with school during the build-up.  As such 

we have explained that we do not mind how each pupil 

does so long as they try their hardest.  The SATs are 

important as they are used to gauge future progress, 

especially in Year 11 (GCSE year). Doing well now is 

a firm foundation for the future. 

Governors Vacancy 

We are currently seeking to appoint a new Parent 

Governor. If you would like to put your name forward 

then please pick up a letter from the school office. Mr 

Heathcote would be delighted to meet with anybody 

who would like to discuss the role – just book an 

appointment by calling the office. 

 

Accept Your Place 

Those of you with children who will start school next 

year should have received your offers.  Please make 

sure that you accept them so that the place can be 

reserved.  We would hate to be in a situation where a 

child misses out because the place has not been 

accepted. 

Chicks in Reception 

The children in EYFS 

have been learning about 

life cycles for their 

‘Cheeky Chicks’ topic. 

They have been 

watching the chicks 

hatch and are very 

excited to watch them 

grow. We’ve all been 

keeping an eye out to see 

if we can spot a chick as 

it is hatching!   

 

School Shoes 

Please can we remind parents that school shoes should 

be plain black (with black soles), without logos. If 

boots are worn then these should also be plain black. If 

children need to wear different footwear (for reasons 

such as medical issues) then please ensure that their 

class teacher or the school is informed as to why this is 

the case. 

 

Year 5 Witches and Wizards Day 

Year 5 started their 
Alchemist topic off 

with a Witches and 
Wizards day. They 
dressed up, designed 

hats and made wands. 
What a fantastic way to 
begin such an exciting 

topic!   

Monday 

13th May 

Grammar test followed by: 

Spelling Test 

Tuesday  

14th May 
Reading test 

Wednesday  

15
th

 May 

Maths Paper 1 (arithmetic) 

followed by 

Maths Paper 2 (reasoning)  

Thursday 

16th May 
Maths Paper 3 (reasoning)  


